
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.heartstohands.org                  They shall never cease to be entertained 
 

DATE:  April 7, 2018 
TIME:  12:00pm – 4:000 PM 
Program: APDA Educational Seminar 
WHERE:  OSF Center for Health  
                     5114 N. Glen Park Place 
                      Peoria, IL 61614  
  
 
At our March meeting Larry Kellerman, talked MSA, about donating your Brain to research a subject that we 
should all consider at some time and have the discussion with our family members. He also talked about his 
upcoming Fundraiser “Getting the Word Out” Please see the information below.  
 
 

Let’s not forget about the fundraiser Larry Kellerman is hosting for 
Multiple system Atrophy (MSA)  March 24th Starting at 4:00 pm and 
going to 10:00 pm. 
Gateway Building 
200 Northeast Water Street,  
Peoria, IL 61602 
 
Tickets are $30.00 per person 50.00 per couple 
Available at the Door.  Or 309-634-6357  msabgon@gmail.com  
 
The two themes of this event are college basketball and blues music. 
We have received and will continue to receive items from a number of 
college basketball programs and from a number of blues artists, those 
items will be included in a silent auction.  
 
The entertainment for the rest of the evening takes two forms; live 
blues music and Final Four basketball on the big screen (watching 
only!). The music will be provided by a local blues band.  
Here is the website for the event, 
https://msabgon.wixsite.com/gettinthewordout2018  
 
Here is the Auction website,  
https://www.32auctions.com/GtWO2018  

 
 
 
INI/OSF mail out a Newsletter to the Parkinson’s Community last week I hope every one of you received this 
Newsletter. The planning for this Newsletter has been about 2 years in the making, we are hoping that it will 
become a quarterly Newsletter so keep watching your mail box. Thank you to everyone involved in making this 
happen.  

http://www.heartstohands.org/
mailto:msabgon@gmail.com
https://msabgon.wixsite.com/gettinthewordout2018
https://www.32auctions.com/GtWO2018


 
 

 

April is Parkinson’s Awareness Month.   
 

April is Parkinson’s Awareness Month What do you have planned to help promote Awareness in our 
Community? Well here are a few ideas; 
Wear something related to Parkinson’s every day. T-Shirts would be great if you 
have several Parkinson’s related shirts, you can just do laundry a little more often 
and have a shirt for every day!  
 A Parkinson’s pin is another option of something you can wear. We have the tulip 
pins for $ 5.00 and Pedal for Parkinson’s wrist bands at no cost.  
Take a picture of your self-wearing something to support Parkinson’s send it to me 
at peoriapdgroup@comcast.net and I’ll post it on our Facebook page.  
Attend All About Parkinson’s a Free educational event Held at the Hult Center 5251 
N. Knoxville Ave 
8:30 – 11:30 Thursday April 5, 2018 
Attend the APDA Midwest Chapter Seminar on April 7, at 12:00 noon. 
 



 
On April 7th we will once again host one of the American Parkinson’s Disease Association Educational 
Seminars. Last year this turned out to be our biggest event of the year, so you will not want to miss it this 
year.  Please register in advance as we may have to limit seating.  
 
Register at; 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/APDAPeoria2018 or call  Phone at 630-933-4392 
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